· Mark Cohen 
· 30 Jan

To Jonathan Cohen 

Jonathan

With reference to your ealier email, as you can see no rooms have been reserved in the name of Mark Cohen
or Shelia Gammon, therefore please ensure that we are not included on the allocation list mentioned below as 
such no monies are owed for the rooms.


----- Forwarded Message -----
From: Reception <info@themaynard.co.uk>
To: "mcohen@hanover.co.uk" <mcohen@hanover.co.uk> 
Sent: Thursday, 30 January 2014, 15:26
Subject: FW: Contact Form Booking

Dear Mark, 

Thank you for your email. 

All the bedrooms on Saturday 25th October 2014 have been reserved for the Cohen/Thompson Wedding and all booking need to go through the bride and groom, we do not take individual bookings. 

The bride and groom have an allocation form which they return to us no later than 6 weeks before the wedding. This allocation form lists the guests which they have booked accommodation for, therefore until we have this form I am unable to let you know if a room has been allocated to you I am afraid.

Kind regards,

Kate Lloyd

The Maynard
Main Road, Grindleford, Derbyshire S32 2HE
Ph: 01433 630321 | Fax: 01433 630445 | W: www.themaynard.co.uk

